
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Madbury Planning Board will hold a public hearing on 

Wednesday, April 1st, 2015, at 7:00 pm, 
at the Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH. 

 
The Board will review proposed changes to the Site Plan Review Regulations with 

regard to Stormwater Management and Erosion Control. 


